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Craig, Sondra

From: Mary Trussoni <em2tru@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 3:23 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Sleznikow, Larry
Subject: Losey Blvd Roadwork Removed from 2026-2027 Budget

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from em2tru@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Removing Losey Blvd Road Work from the 2026-2027 budget is UNACCEPTABLE!! 
 
No one goes the listed 25 mph speed limit, when the road floods, cars, dump trucks, semis come barreling down the road 40-45 
mph causing the water to flood into our front yards & lawns, let alone damaging the road. 
 
Once the Hwy 16 project is completed at the end of August, there will be twice as much traffic barreling down Losey causing 
damage to our homes, homes I remind you, we pay an exorbitant amount of taxes on. 
 
We are NOT willing to wait another 5 years for the repairs to be done on Losey, as it will not get any cheaper or beƩer for the City 
to repair. 
 
Losey is one of the busiest streets in La Crosse & this project should not be pushed out another Ɵme because of the costs as it’s 
very easy to push out the high cost capital projects when the budget is Ɵght. 
 
Please do your jobs & represent the people in your district. Please request the Losey Roadwork be put back into the 2026-2027 
Capital Budget Project!! 
 
Thank you!! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


